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THE CITY OF SEAL BEACH ANNOUNCES 2024-25 WINTER SAND BERM REMOVAL 
     
SEAL BEACH, CA – The City of Seal Beach will commence removal of the annual Winter Sand 
Berm.  Construction is scheduled to start on Monday, April 28, 2025, and will take two weeks to 
complete. The project will be carried out by Post Bros., Inc. 
 
To facilitate the work, the contractor will set up equipment in the 10th Street beach parking lot, which 
will be partially closed off starting Monday, April 28, 2025. 
 
For any questions or further information regarding the project, please reach out to David Spitz, 
Associate Engineer, at 562-431-2527 ext. 1331 or via email at dspitz@sealbeachca.gov. 
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